
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia will hold
another reception of residents of Vsevolozhsk District of the
Leningrad Region

 

  

After the reception by the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia this week, many
citizens continued to criticize the work of the investigative unit in Vsevolozhsk in social networks in
connection with the results of the investigation of criminal cases, complaints and other procedural
decisions. There are also those who, due to the large number of applicants, could not get to the first
reception.

With this in mind, the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia decided to hold a second
reception for the residents of Vsevolozhsk area on October 27, 2021.

The preliminary registration for reception is carried out by phone: 8-(495)-986-79-93
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